BCP Parent Meeting — March 2™, 2015

Attendees: Jerian Buchanan, Michele Martin, Michelle Crawford, Tabatha Otto, Jennifer Johnson, Elizabeth Williams,
Stephanie Christenson, Bonnie Furnett, Joy Nesci, Scott Cleland, Mary Painter, Michelle Frentzel, Sharon Kegler, Billy
Weathersby, Angela Cleland, & Suzanne Loewen

The meeting was called to order at 7:10pm by Angela Cleland

KUSD Referendum — Suzanne Loewen

* Please vote on the April 7 ballot regarding KUSD’s $16.7 million referendum to upgrade the outdoor athletic facilities at
Bradford, Indian Trail and Tremper high schools, including the construction of a stadium at Bradford and major upgrades to
Ameche Field. Thanks to retiring debt from past projects, there will be NO INCREASE IN PROPERTY TAXES. Please visit
the KUSD website to learn more detail about the referendum.

Officer’s Reports:

Secretary’s Report — Stephanie Christenson

*January 2015 board approved minutes reviewed and approved by all present. Mary Painter made the motion to approve;
Michelle Crawford seconded the motion.

Vice-President’s Report — Jennifer Johnson

*The Sock Hop was a great success! Thank you to all the volunteers!! Future Parent Help days are March 20" , April 17", and
May 15™. Parents and Grandparents are welcomed to all Parent Help days. Please contact Jennifer if mterested

Treasurer’s Report — Billy Weathersby

*Current checkbook is $3,905.40. Budget for the Pledge Drive is $6,000 and current total is $1,513.13. Newspaper Club made
$92.15 from the bake sale. YTD SCRIP is $1,090.41 on a budget of $2,000. We will continue to send out more reminders
about the Pledge Drive.

Teacher Representative — Elizabeth Williams

*Big thank you to our parents for the dinners during conferences! Another big thank you to Mrs. Crawford, Mrs. Begotka, &
Mrs. Dickes for a fun-filled Dr. Seuss spirit week!

President’s Report — Angela Cleland

*Nominations for open board positions w1ll run through to the May 4" Parent meeting. Open positions are Vice-President and
Secretary. Voting will occur at the May 4™ BCP Parent meeting.

New Business:

Boston Store books: Scott Cleland

*131 total books sold. $855.00 plus future bonus check. Thank you to the families that sold books at the store!

Archery: Scott Cleland

*32 students out of 38 signed up for State. We will apply for a grant for 3-D targets through our partnership with the Wisconsin
Sportsman Association. Introducing archery to K-2 using Genesis mini-bows next year. Summer archery at Hwy 11 Wis.
Sportsman Assn. site. Separate groups for archery nights next year.

Movie Night — Angela Cleland

*Next Elementary movie night is March 6" at 6: 30pm.

Culvers Night— Angela Cleland

* Next Culvers night is March 23" 5: 00pm-8:00pm at the Green Bay Rd location.

Raffles: Scott Cleland

*First raffle is March 15™ through Apnl 1* prize Kingfish Seven game package, 2m prize Chromebook, &34 prize $100 gas
card. Second raffle will be in May. 1% prize Brewers-Cubs tickets & hotel room, 2" prize Fit Bit, & 3" prize $100 gas card.
Tickets prices will be one for $5.00 or five for $20.00.

Reallocation of funds — Angela Cleland

*Reallocation of funds will be used to offset the 5 and 8" grade bus expense for end of year trips; 5™ grade $425 and 8™ grade
$850.

Sharon Kegler made a motion to adjourn the meeting and Scott Cleland seconded the motion.

The meeting was adjourngd at 8:04pm by Angela Cleland
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